
From: David Jameson <djameson@aikenchamber.net> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Shane Masseyasmlaw30@bellsouth.net 

Tom Young Jr.tyoung@tomyounglaw.com 
Will Williamswwilliams@edpsc.org
Rick McLeodrick.mcleod@srscro.org 
Nikki Setzlernikki@setzler-scott.com

Date: 3/6/2014 8:44:37 AM 
Subject: Governor's position on MOX

Good morning Katherine - if I am to believe the newspaper quotes this AM in the Aiken Standard and 
the Augusta Chronicle, the Governor used the Democrats position concerning the MOX budget. 
Graham, Scott, and Wilson are working from a totally different point of view. I suspect that the
Governor was not well briefed and got caught off guard. I suggest that she amend her position
quickly.

We are still looking forward to her SRS visit on April 21.

J. David Jameson
President/CEO
Greater Aiken Chamber of Commerce
121 Richland Ave,. E.
Aiken, SC. 29801
Phone: (803) 649-1200 x 230 (Direct)
(803) 641-1111 (General)
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